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The resumption of grave sites after 25 years is appalling. As a family 

historian, the gravesites are a tangible link to our past, and the stones 

themselves provide details that may not otherwise be available. I find the 

25 year period completely distasteful - still within the living memory of 

the bereaved - and that they should have to pay again and again to 

ensure that their loved one's remains are safe and memorialised is just a 

disgrace. People paid for these sites in good faith, never imagining that 

their loved one would be disturbed again. 


